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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 11th September 2006 
QUESTION NO. 22  


QUESTION:  Councillor Eamonn Tuffy 
To ask the Manager if, in anticipation of the adoption by the Council of the draft Play Policy, he will prioritise the bringing forward of specific proposals for additional playgrounds, and play facilities,  in the County, and have regard to the abysmally low level of playgrounds in South Dublin County, as revealed in the National Audit of Play Facilities published by the National Play Resource Centre, and if he will make a report of the findings of the Audit in respect of the provision of playgrounds in South Dublin County in comparison with national provision, and in particular in comparison with other large urban areas? 
Reply:

Following the adoption of the Play Policy at the County Council Meeting meeting on the 10th July last, a report and draft schedule of playground facilities proposed for the next five years is being prepared by the relevant Departments of the Council (Community, Planning, Parks) on the basis of a number of criteria including existing playground provision and will be presented to the Sports,Recreation, Community & Parks Strategic Policy Committee on the 13th September 2006.
Following consideration by the Sports,Recreation, Planning &Parks Strategic Policy Committee a report on proposed playground provision will then be made to Area Committees of the Council and to a full meeting of the Council.




